
 

Tuesday 30th June 2020  

Meet your new teacher 

Dear parents / guardians 

We hope all our families are well. Next week we would like to offer your child an opportunity to meet                    

their new teacher virtually.  

Teachers will be emailing parents with a link to a Zoom meeting (times listed below). Your child can then                   

log on and listen to their teacher read a story. We will also be asking all the children to share some                     

information with their new teacher during the meeting. Please have a think about this before the session.  

1. My favourite subject at school is…. 

2. I am really good at… 

3. I am looking forward to……..in September 

All you have to do is download the Zoom app to your phone, tablet or computer.  

https://zoom.us/download 

Laptop                                                              iPhone/tablet  

 

 

 

 

T1 T2 T3 T4 T5 

Wednesday 
8th July 
4pm 

Monday  
6th July 
4pm 

Thursday 
9th July 
4.15pm 

Wednesday 
8th July 
3.30pm 

Monday  
6th July 
3.30pm  

 

 

https://zoom.us/download


 

 

Rules for attending the Zoom Meeting 

•  Your parent must be present in the room when a Zoom meeting is taking place  

•  Your child must be dressed (no pyjamas) and in a room in the house (not bathroom / not bedroom)  

•  When you join the meeting on Zoom you will wait in the waiting room and your teacher will let you in. 

Please ensure you log in using the email address that you communicate with school through. We will only 

be letting in people using those email addresses.  

•  Always be polite in the Zoom sessions – behave how you would in school lessons.  

•  If you want to write a question or a message in the chat function this is fine. Please ensure that 

comments and questions are appropriate and polite. 

•  Your teacher will mute, or remove from the Zoom, anyone who is not following our school rules- 

Ready, Respectful, Safe​ (We know this is very unlikely to happen with the brilliantly behaved children we 

have at St B’s) 

•  Be respectful of others ideas and listen when others are talking.  

•  ​Do not record or take screenshots of Zoom meetings to respect the privacy of and to safeguard other 

children.  

We also ask that, as parents, you check you are happy with the terms and conditions and privacy policy of 

Zoom before allowing your child to take part in the sessions, as this is a platform that we wouldn’t 

normally use in the teaching sector. We understand if you do not wish your child to take part in the 

session then this is fine as it is not compulsory. 

Zoom are a GDPR compliant company. You can find more information here: 
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/360000126326-Official-Statement-EU-GDPR-Compliance 

Mr S Jevons                Miss Reid 

Head of School         Assistant Head 

 

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/360000126326-Official-Statement-EU-GDPR-Compliance

